
 
 

Original Post Date:  February 20, 2024 
  

Village of Somers 
7511 12th Street  

Somers, WI 53171 
 

Notice of Gathering 
 Possible Quorum of the Village & Town Boards  

 
Wednesday February 21, 2024 

 9 to 10 a.m. 
  

 

The Somers Village and Town Boards may be in attendance at a meeting with 
Department of Transportation representatives to discuss the north bound Green Bay 
Road turning lane onto 35th Street. The meeting is to take place at the Somers 
Village/Town Hall 7511 12th Street in Somers.  
Their attendance at this event may constitute a quorum.  
No Board action will be taken. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I hereby certify that as the designee of the chief elected official of the Village of Somers, I posted this notice of 
the January 11, 2024, Notice of Possible Quorum of the Village Board & Town Board in 1 public place & on 
the Village website.  
 
 
Dated this 20th day of February 2024                                                              Brandi Baker, Clerk-Treasurer   
 
 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that members of the Village Board may be in attendance for the sole purpose of gathering information.  


